
Jordan, Sheron Y 

From: _Regulatory Comments
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2008 9:29 AM
To: Jordan, Sheron Y
Subject: FW: Federal Reserve Proposed Credit Card Regulations
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From: Brenda Cardwell [mailto:bcardwell@brenco-llc.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2008 2:44 PM 
To: _Regulatory Comments 
Subject: Federal Reserve Proposed Credit Card Regulations 
 
I am in favor of the new regulations proposed by the Federal Reserve to rein in some of what I consider 
Fraudulent and Unfair Business practices that have become industry standard by credit card issuers.  Our 
government was established to protect the citizens and by allowing these companies to continue to do business 
this way is encouraging the fleecing of the people of the United States.  Thank goodness someone is trying to say 
we will not allow this. 
  
  
Brenda Cardwell, VP 
Brenco Industrial Services, LLC 
2929 Mican Drive 
Dallas, TX  75212 
214-267-1628 office 
214-637-7030 fax 
214-923-9522 cell 
  


